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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

PBEDOY@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Pacho Bedoya 

< PBEDOY@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:28 PM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Pacho Bedoya 
Longwood, FL 32779 

PBEDOY@YAHOO.COM 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mcardenas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Miguel Cardenas 

< mcardenas@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:28 PM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States, Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Miguel Cardenas 
7375 SW 39th Ter Miami, FL 33155-6649 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

hubertheller@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of HUBERT HELLER 

< hubertheller@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 12:27 PM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
HUBERT HELLER 
Clearwater, FL 33755 

hubertheller@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

hometab6381@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Franklin Miranda < hometab6381 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:13 PM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Franklin Miranda 

Hollywood, FL 33023 

hometab6381@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Nanolfs18@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Luis Suarez < Nanolfs18 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 8:23 AM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Luis Suarez 
Orlando, FL 32817 

Nanolfs18@aol.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sharrock_65@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sherry Messler <sharrock_65 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 8:24 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sherry Messler 
Orlando, FL 32835 
sharrock_65@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

audibryan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Faye Bryan 

<audibryan@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:13 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I am a concerned citizen who sees the profound need to protect our solar rights. Do the right thing. Think and act for 

the greater good.and look beyond your immediate financial profits. You must have children and grandchildren, who 

deserve the hope of a viable planet. Please be a part of the solution and protect our solar rights! 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools- not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Faye Bryan 
470 S Florida Ave Tarpon Springs, FL 34689-2760 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

makena@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Makena Lang 

< makena@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 

Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. We use solar to power a lot of my home, and these changes would have a negative 

economic impact on my family and I. In the middle of a pandemic is not the time to cause Floridians more financial 

instability. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Makena Lang 
6204 NW 93rd Ter Gainesville, FL 32653-6810 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

crane.rachel.e@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rachel Crane 
< crane.rachel.e@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:23 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse . 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Rachel Crane 
Key Largo, FL 33037 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

39Shirt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Manning 
< 39Shirt@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 2:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

We are watching what is happening, enough of trying to fool everyone! 

Sincerely, 
John Manning 
Melbourne, FL 32940 
39Shirt@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jenniferboddicker@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Boddicker 
<jenniferboddicker@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, September 19, 20204:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

I am a solar homeowner and concerned that I will lose net metering, which makes it possible to sell my excess solar back 

to the utilities. It's only fair, since it goes back into the grid and they sell it to other customers at a higher rate than they 

pay me for it. The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making 

changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Boddicker 
8297 Laurel Lakes Way Naples, FL 34119-6793 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Janet Knauer <Janet.Knauer.362053371@p2a.co> 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:22 PM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 

Protect net metering 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes 
to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and 
employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the 
country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs 
at risk in communities across the United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic 
uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, 
and choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net 
metering here in Florida. 

Regards, 
Janet Knauer 
54 7 Garden Heights Dr 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gnpj@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Jeffries 

< gnpj@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:09 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
George Jeffries 
3171 N Canal Dr Palm Harbor, FL 34684-1602 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

amaya-edith@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Edith Amaya <amaya­

edith@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 8:24 AM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don' t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Edith Amaya 
Hialeah, FL 33015 
amaya-edith@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bookbooker@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Zora de Bodisco 
< Bookbooker@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Zora de Bodisco 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33707 
Bookbooker@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kaochihhao@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike Kao 

< kaochihhao@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 12:24 PM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mike Kao 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
kaochihhao@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jo.watzke@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jo Watzke 

<jo.watzke@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 2:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
Jo Watzke 
Port Charlotte, FL 33952 
jo.watzke@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bikerpat@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Always 

< bikerpat@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 12:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Always 
10511 W Kingswood Cir Sun City, AZ 85351-2246 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

drshahearny@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Samir Shah 

<drshahearny@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Stop worrying about shareholders and start caring about our beautiful state! 

Sincerely, 
Samir Shah 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33328 

drsha hea rny@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

evian@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Withers 

< evian@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 2:25 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk- we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
John Withers 
Palm Harbor, FL 34682 
evian@att.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

serg.bond@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sergiy Bondarenko 

<serg.bond@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 2:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we· don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
Sergiy Bondarenko 
Hollywood, FL 33024 
serg.bond@icloud.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gnawar84@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Nawar <gnawar84 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 2:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

Hello 

As a parent and a homeowner, I have earned the right to choose solar and generate clean energy to preserve the world 

for my children. I try my best to be a good role model for my kids. Preserving our world for the future is our goal, such as 

investing and utilizing solar and wind energy, so the future can enjoy what we've prepared for them. 

Things aren't getting any cheaper, especially electricity. I want to be able to give my family a comfortable life that I didn't 

have. Growing up not knowing whether or not there would be enough money for rent, food, or electricity isn't easy for a 

child. Whether during a pandemic or any time, nobody should be allowed to decide what I do with or how I service my 

own home. 

Please, protect the opportunity for businesses and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
George Nawar 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 

gnawa r84@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ASFLATLEY@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of ANTHONY FLATLEY 

<AS FLA TLEY@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:23 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
ANTHONY FLATLEY 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312 
AS FLA TLEY@GMAIL.COM 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

travisty24@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Travis Roberts <travisty24 

@everyactioncustor:n.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Travis Roberts 
Oviedo, FL 32765 
travisty24@bellsouth.net 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tqdesert@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Terry Quillin 

<tqdesert@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:22 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Terry Quillin 
Mesa, AZ 85210 
tqdesert@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

walkiria.kika@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Walkiria Fernandes 

<walkiria.kika@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Walkiria Fernandes 
Miami, FL 33178 
walkiria.kika@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ccortiz240@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christine ortiz <Ccortiz240 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:17 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Christine ortiz 
Saint Johns, FL 32259 
Ccortiz240@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gbergstrom9015@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Bergstrom 
<gbergstrom9015@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:07 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann; 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Bergstrom 
Inverness, FL 34450 
gbergstrom9015@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

frank.gerlipp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Frank Gerlipp 

<fra nk.gerl i pp@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 4:06 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Frank Gerlipp 
Safety Harbor, FL 34695 
frank.gerlipp@live.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bdemers@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brian DeMers 

< bdemers@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 12:21 PM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Brian DeMers 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315 
bdemers@me.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

takechargewellnessctr@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julia Pauls 

< takechargewell nessctr@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, September 18, 2020 6:42 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making Chc!nges to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Julia Pauls 
6641 Del Prado Ter New Port Richey, FL 34652-1503 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sharon@.everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sharon McAuliffe 

< sharon@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, September 18, 2020 8:37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

I am sick and tired of corporate interests acting only on behalf of their shareholders and holding the rest of the world 

hostage as we try to move towards renewable energy sources. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies· that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sharon McAuliffe 
Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548 

sharon@nextstopparadise.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jackbenner@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jack Benner 

<jackbenner@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, September 18, 2020 6:42 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable,_ homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jack Benner 
Naples, FL 34113 

jackbenner@me.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

slbroug74@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Scott Broughton <slbroug74 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, September 18, 2020 8:27 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Broughton 
Jensen Beach, FL 34957 
slbroug7 4@gma ii .com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

saraj@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sam Johnson 
< saraj@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, September 18, 2020 4:41 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
re: Docket: 2020-0000 -- please do not change what we got now 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

Our current net metering rule allows us what we need. 

Please do not change the net metering provisions, they are working fine for our household. 

Sincerely, 
Sam Johnson 
Dade City, FL 33523 
sara.j@embarqmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rollercoasterman31@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Scott Sabens 

< rollercoasterman31@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, September 18, 2020 8:11 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Sabens 
Orlando, FL 32803 
rollercoasterman31@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ryan.mcdermott13@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ryan McDermott 

< ryan.mcdermott13@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 8:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

Increasing solid adoption is good for independence from other countries, improves my own independence, and provides 

security from a distributed network. 

Think long term and not just your next job or election. 

Sincerely, 
Ryan McD~rmott 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33305 
ryan.mcdermott13@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mich.wilhelmi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mich WILHELMI 
< mich.wil helmi@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, September 18, 2020 8:26 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
Mich WILHELMI 
Melbourne Beach, FL 32951 
mich.wilhelmi@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

andya10101@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andrew Allocco <andya10101 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 4:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

Florida homeowners who choose to equip their homes with solar power should be able to sell their surplus electricity 

back to the grid at the same rate that FPL or other utilities charge a customer. Its very simple. Yes does this pose a threat 

down the road for the FPL/nextera business model? It might, but the company will have to diversify just as many other 

companies have had to with technological change, ( polaroid, kodak, oil producers). We should be encouraging the 

adoption of solar,wind, and any other renewable energy by the homeowner or commercial/industrial building owner in 

the fastest manner possible. By allowing the consumer to sell back excess power, it subsidizes their investment in the 

equipment and maintenance along with a reserve for replacement down the road. We want them to stay "renewable" 

after all, right? 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Allocco 
Miami Beach, FL 33140 
a ndya 10101@gma ii .com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

y18olx@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joseph Leibovich 
<y18olx@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 4:40 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joseph Leibovich 
Boynton Beach, FL 33436 
y18olx@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

leadology@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mark Milburn 
< leadology@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, September 18, 2020 8:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic;: crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Milburn 
Port Orange, FL 32129 
leadology@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dan.nadsady@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Nadsady 

< dan.nadsady@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Friday, September 18, 2020 8:25 PM 

Office of Commissioner Polmann 

I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida . . 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Nadsady 
Bakersfield, CA 93311 
da n .nadsady@gma ii .com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gkeethler@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Greg Keethler 

<gkeethler@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 8:24 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald Polmann, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Keethler 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
gkeethler@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jerryspielman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jerry Spielman 

<jerryspielman@everyactioncustom.com> 

Friday, September 18, 2020 8:35 PM 
Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Donald J. Polmann, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jerry Spielman 

12364 Clearfalls Dr Boca Raton, FL 33428-4845 

1 




